From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject: RE: 2019/2971/P - 30 Upper Park Road, NW3 2UT

Dear Ben,

T have looked at the revisions and have no objection
To their proposals.

Best wishes,

Elded Evans.

Dear Eldred

Please could you respond to my email sent on 08/08/2019

Many thanks

Ben Farrant
Senior Planner

Dear Eldred

T am emailing in relation to the above referenced application after

1



receiving the CAAC's comments, which are as follows:

The application has since been amended so that the side extension would now
finish in line with the rear of the property. Please see attached plans.

On the basis of the amendments, please could you confirm whether you wish to
withdraw your objection to the scheme.

Kind regards

Ben Farrant

Senior Planner

Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden




